Happy Holidays one and all! 2015 is coming to a close. Like most years there have
been happy and sad times. What you as a person decide to focus on is how you
will perceive the new year. May your focus be full of resilient thoughts.

Juice has been touring extensively this year. She toured Canada then San Diego
and then Palm Springs and back to Canada. She consistently sold out shows and
the fun did not stop there.

JNFC Website News

Thank you all for visiting the official website of the JINFC! The ALL NEW JNFC website
is here!

The site is up now with special features coming soon!! The new features will include
a guest book and polls and a mobile website and a chat feature!!

New site, new features, new look! Juicenewtonfanclub.com

You can still keep up to date on Juice and communicate with other INFC Members on
our Facebook page. “Like” the Juice Newton Fan Club page today!



Logon to Amazon.com or itunes and purchase Juice’s
Christmas CD “The Gift of Christmas” today!!
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Juice Rocks in San Diego performing
for a dystonia benefit concert on
October 1, 2015!

Juice performed for a neurological movement disorder benefit
called Dystlonia in San Diego. This was Juice’s fourth show for
this worthy cause.

The show was held at the beautiful Martinis Above Fourth Table
and Stage in San Diego.

The event was a sell out. The packed venue loved the Trio Show. Juice, Danny and Jay certainly did not dis-
appoint. Thank you to John Prpch for producing the sound.

The evening started with a raffle . Items were rare posters of Juice and radio promotional albums and the
DVD “Every Road Leads Back to You” and CD’s. The raffle alone raised $412.00!

Attending the event were local radio personalities along with the Leader and Founder of the Dystonia Sup-
port Group of San Diego County, Marha Murphy. JNFC President Paul Fowler hosted the event.

The benefit raised over $13,500.00. Many thanks goes out to Juice and the band but also the owners and
management of Martinis Above Fourth Table and Stage.

| am please to share that the event was a major success!!




The 2015 Tour Brought Juice to beautiful Katherine Hepburn Perform-
ing Arts Center earlier this year. Here is what fan club members had to

say...

Long-
time fan club member Bill Volkman had this to say;

“Juice Newton travelled from San Diego, with Danny Dugan and Jay Cowley on backup vocals and guitars. They played
at the intimate full house of people at the Kate Hepburn Cultural Arts Center in Old Saybrook, CT. This show was the
replacement for the show scheduled in August 2014 when the trio was unable to fly to Connecticut due to airline flight
cancellations.

Juice opened the show with “You Make Me Want To Make You Mine”. She was very personable and chatty in between
numbers. She explained what a challenge it is to present a show without the benefit of a band in the background. She
told the audience that this was the first time they were doing this type of show since 7 months ago. The audience
cheered at the opening of “Break It To Me Gently”, the song for which Juice won a Grammy Award. Juice explained
that she couldn’t perform on her trusty 12-string guitar that she had used for 22 years, because the airlines had busted
it up and it must now rest in peace. She performed “Angel of the Morning” with her regular 6-string guitar. She got a
tremendous response of cheers when she finished that number. Later she performed a new song, not previously rec-
orded on any of her albums, “Cry To Me”.

Juice called for audience participation in clapping to the beat of the medley of “Queen of Hearts” and “Love’s Been A
Little Bit Hard on Me”, while the three singers sang a cappella, without their guitars.

Juice closed with a tribute to Otha Young, her musical partner of 35 years, who died 5 years ago.

He wrote the hit, “The Sweetest Thing”, which Juice performed as a finale, which drew a long standing ovation. The
audience cheered until the performers came out for an encore and they sang “It’s Late”.

After the show, Juice came to the lobby with John Prpich, for greeting and autographs, and had CD’s for sale.”

Longtime fan club member Russ Meyer had this to say;

“I was front row center last night for Juice at The Kate in Old Saybrook. As always, Juice was phenomenal from begin-
ning to end. She knocked it out of the park with every song. And in between, she was personable, very funny and really
connected with the audience.

She gave a shout out to your parents in the audience...| couldn't see them from where | was sitting, otherwise | would
have tried to meet them and say hello.

The whole audience had a blast!

It's evident Juice still has a legion of serious fans from the line of people waiting to meet her after the show with al-
bums in hand for her to sign. As was the case the first time | met her in 2004, she was an absolute joy to speak with.
We talked for a bit, she signed a CD for me and was kind enough to pose for a picture. It really came out nice. Feel free
to use it on the website and Facebook and wherever else. | told her | was a long time Fan Club member and that |
would drop you a note the following day (so here it is).

| also had a chance to say hi to and thank Jay and Danny, who couldn't have been nicer. And the staff at the Katherine
Hepburn Theater were all terrific.

It was a wonderful experience...But | expected nothing less from Juice.



Juice at the Kate continued...
JNFC Member El Jeffro (Jeffrey Schlichter) had this to say;

“I was so looking forward to her performance last year and when the show was canceled, | have been anx-
iously waiting for her to come back again this year.

Her rapport with the audience was absolutely so endearing that it was one of the most favorite concerts I've
ever been to.

| wish | have more time to chat with her after the performance but she had such a long line of people wanting
pictures and autographs.

Her singing was so amazing and her wrap between songs was very entertaining.

| first saw Juice performed in 1972 or 1973 at Jasons House of Prime Rib in Toluca Lake CA.

New Compilation Released

A new compilation of Juice’s RCA years has been released. “Can’t Wait All Night”, “Old Flame” and “Emotion”

are now on one CD!! BGO Records has once again re-mastered and released classic Juice music.

Can’t Wait All Night % OId Flame
« Emotion
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You can purchase this CD on Amazon and most retail music sites on the internet. Log on and get your copy
today!!



Juice Getting “Social”

Juice has a new Facebook page!! The page is entitled “Juice New-
ton’s Band Page”. You can log on to Facebook and copy and
paste this web address or search by name. https://
www.facebook.com/JuiceNewtonOfficial?pnref=lhc

Wrapped

2016 is going to be an exciting year for all Juice Newton fans. We will have to wait for the
news.

2015 was a year of both happiness, sadness and everything in between. This time of the
year especially we celebrate “family time” and the importance of the closeness.. When the
news of the world affects your positive outlook, just feel the love from family and friends to
help you refocus on what it so very important.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays everybody! Because without all of you there would
be a huge gift missing.

Paul & Juice



